## ALLINA HEALTH LABORATORY

## Memo

**To:** Allina Health Laboratory outreach clients

From: Allina Health Laboratory outreach services

**Date:** May 15, 2023

**Re:** Thyroid laboratory tests returning to Allina Heath Laboratory

Effective May 16, 2023, thyroid laboratory testing that was temporarily being performed at an external reference laboratory will return to being performed at Allina Health Laboratory. The following table indicates the assays returning.

Thyroid Tests	
Test	Date to transition
T3, Free	
T3, Total	
T4, Free	May 16, 2023
T4 (Thyroxine)	
TSH	
TSH w/Reflex	

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact your account representative at AllinaHealthLaboratoryaccountrepresentatives@allina.com.

